

“By the Staff, for the Staff”
Workshop for teachers

The department conducted a workshop cum training for the staff members of physics department titled “Stepping to venture advanced programming and interfacing ”  as a part of MSc. Part –II experiments on 20th and 22nd June 2017. The following experiments were explained and demonstrated and also given hands on experience -8086 micro-processor programming using debug and interrupts in 8085 micro-processor. The resource persons were Prof. Pratibha P. Pai , Prof. Vinod Menon and Ms.Naziya Sultana Shaikh.
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